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Pursuant to the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission’s October 28, 2019 Notice
of Opportunity to Submit Nominations and File Written Comments issued in Docket UE-190760
(“Notice”), Powerex supports the nomination of Clare Breidenich, Therese Hampton, Mary
Wiencke and Melissa Lyons to serve as members of the Carbon and Electricity Markets
Stakeholder Workgroup (MWG).

Powerex is the exclusive marketer of the surplus power and surplus capabilities of the BC Hydro
system. Powerex is an active participant in western electricity markets, a leading provider of
clean electricity, and has significant experience in and knowledge of California’s cap and trade

program.

The Notice also requests suggestions for educational topics for the first MWG meeting.
Powerex has broad knowledge in western markets and would be pleased to support the MWG

as needed.

Regards,
Rob Campbell, Managing Director

Powerex Corp.



